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Thursday, December 11th, 2014

Assalamu Alaikum Dear Parents/Guardians,
 
December Break is fast approaching and we would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family very safe and happy holidays, Insha Allah. 
The Junior Kindergarten teachers would like to take this opportunity to say Jazak Allah to all of the parents for their ongoing support and involvement.

Throughout the months of October to December the Senior Kindergarten children have been involved in several school activities including:

· 
· Hajj Re-enactment
· Visit from Public School Librarian
· Art Show
· Bake Sale
· Crazy Hat Day
· Field trip (Royal Agricultural Winter Fair)
· Scientist in School (Simple Machines)
· Eid Carnival
· Baking and Cooking Activities


All of these activities were a great success thanks to the help of our parent volunteers.

Our children worked very hard to put the Art Show and the parents showed a great deal of creativity during our Crazy Hat Day.

We were very impressed by the turn out during the Art Show and the creativity and innovative involvement during crazy hat day. 

We want to assure all parents that in both of our JK classrooms we have qualified teachers
who are making every effort to do the best for your children in all development areas. We provide an Islamic environment where there is a strong focus on developing students’ morals and good character, and we are doing our best to ensure that each child reaches his/her potential.

We thank the parents for their continued cooperation and support in all the school activities, initiatives, and endeavours. 
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Sr. Tabassum Jabbar 
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Have a great winter break!
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